Resilience
Empathy
Self-Awareness
Positivity
Excellence
Communication

Teamwork



Delaval Gardens New Delaval Blyth Northumberland NE24 4DA

Head Teacher: Mr P Struthers BA (Hons) Telephone: 01670 353255

Email: <a href="mailto:admin@newdelaval.northumberland.sch.uk">admin@newdelaval.northumberland.sch.uk</a> Website: <a href="mailto:www.newdelaval.northumberland.sch.uk">www.newdelaval.northumberland.sch.uk</a>

16th November 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

We are delighted to tell you that we have a visitor from Northumbria University coming into Reception Class on Thursday 30th November to talk to the children about Science and in particular Glaciers and Ice.

This links in with our Winter Topic this term and the children will have the chance to take part in an Ice Experiment.

We would like to invite all parents/carers to join us in class at 2.45pm to share a winter/ice themed story with their child.

We look forward to seeing you

chrison

Yours sincerely

Mrs C Johnson Nursery Teacher













